M.A.A. COMMITTEE ON HIGH SCHOOL CONTESTS

ANNUAL HIGH SCHOOL MATHEMATICS EXAMINATION

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS AND STATISTICS
917 OLDFATHER HALL
UNIVERSITY OF NEBRASKA
LINCOLN. NEBRASKA 68588 U.S.A.
(TELEPHONE 402/472-2257)

SPONSORED JOINTLY BY THE MATHEMATICAL ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA SOCIETY OF ACTUARIES-MU ALPHA THETA NATIONAL COUNCIL OF TEACHERS OF MATHEMATICS CASUALTY ACTUARIAL SOCIETY

September 15, 1982

Mr. Charles Smith
The Bankers Life
711 High Street
Des Moines, Iowa 50307

Dear Mr. Smith:

On behalf of the MAA Committee on High School Contests, I wish to express my appreciation to you for serving as the Regional Examination Coordinator for the State of Iowa for the past 3 years.

The success of the American High School Mathematics Examination during the past thirty-three years can be attributed to the dedication of individuals such as yourself. We are grateful for the contributions you have made to the growth of the examination and for providing an opportunity for the students in your Region to participate in the American High School Mathematics Examination.

I wish you success in your future endeavors.

Very sincerely.

Walter E. Mientka

Walter E. Mientka Executive Director

cc: President Houser, Professors Fink, Maurer President Anderson and Dean Roselle

WEM/glo